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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/045 
 
Subject: £250 Million Hospital Discharge Funding Allocation 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Can you provide a breakdown of which local authorities in your 
district the fund was distributed to and how much?   

The fund was allocated to the Integrated Care Board and was used 
to fund a number of projects across all three local authority areas 
within the ICB footprint (Bristol, North Somerset and South 
Gloucestershire), and a breakdown by local authority area is not 
available.    

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 16 May 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah Truelove, 
Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


